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Gdańsk, November 30, 2023 

GD.RPC.503.71.2023.OT 
  

NOTICE TO SKIPPERS no. 71/2023 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 – Water Law (Journal of Laws of 2023, item 1478 

as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of Laws of 2022,  

item 1097, as amended) The Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk informs that:  

The reduction of floating signage for the winter season has started on the following waterways as of November 

30, 2023, due to the persistent low temperatures: 

 

• from 30.11 to 04.12.2023, floating signage will be removed on the Martwa Wisła river at km 0-11+500, 

on the Błotnik branch and on the Motława river in Gdańsk;  

• from 30.11-04.12.2023 on the Vistula River at km 830+000-942+00 (from the town of Grudziądz to the 

Vistula River Estuary), the floating auxiliary signage on some river forks will be removed.  

 

The riverside markings remain on display and continue to provide essential navigational functions. 

 

Therefore, navigation in the above-mentioned sections is possible based on following riverside markings and 

exercising extreme caution. It is also advisable to keep up to date with the meteorological and hydrological 

situation.  

 

At the same time, we would like to inform you that it remains possible to lock vessels from Monday to Friday  

from 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. at Przegalina and Gdańska Głowa locks. It is advisable to contact the lock operator 

in advance to determine the current hydrological situation and the status of ice on the facilities. 

 

 

We kindly ask you to exercise extreme caution and comply with the regulations. 

Up-to-date notices to skippers are published on the website: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl.   

 


